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Well done to all students who have engaged brilliantly so far with their remote learning in these challenging times. We expect 
the same high standards of behaviour of all students during a live lesson at all times, just as if you were in school for face to 
face learning. The following guidelines are set to ensure that all students are able to engage in their remote learning in a 
positive way……

• Students should always act responsibly and show respect for their teacher and other members of the class during a live 
lesson. 

• Students should always use their full name when accessing a live lesson. No student will be allowed to join a live lesson if 
the teacher cannot identify you. Students must not share a link to a live lesson with any other students at STM or outside 
of our school. 

• A register will be taken at the start of every lesson and all students are required to respond verbally to the register. 

• Always remain on ‘mute’ unless your teacher asks you to ‘unmute’. 

• Students are not permitted to annotate a teacher’s screen.

• Use the ‘chat’ facility responsibly to ask your teacher any questions about your learning. Students should not use the  
‘chat’ facility to communicate with each other. Alternatively use the ‘hand emoji’ to indicate to your teacher that you have 
a question. 

• Inappropriate behaviour will not be tolerated and will lead to  individual students being removed from the live lesson. Your 
parents/carers will be informed. 


